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30th March 2017
Dear Parents

Congratulations to all our children from P4 to P7 on their outstanding performance of ‘Oliver’ on Tuesday and Wednesday evening. We are so proud of them all! Thank you for your great support on both nights.
The children will have their annual Jumble Sale on Tuesday 11th April. If you have anything to contribute, please send it in with your child on Monday 10th April or on the morning of  Tuesday 11th April. Proceeds from the Jumble Sale will go towards our Lenten Appeal which this year will focus on the LEPRA and Cancer Research charities. The children will also receive a sponsor form for the annual fast day which takes place on Thursday 6th April. P6 are on a trip that day so their fast day will be on Monday 10th  April. Children should only seek sponsorship from people they know.
Our P7 children will receive the Sacrament of Confirmation on Wednesday 5th April at 5.00pm in St Patrick’s Church.

There will be no after school clubs in the week beginning10th April. They will recommence in the week beginning 24th April. Miniversity Club will end on Thursday 6th April. Hopefully we can have this club again sometime in the future.
There will be no Breakfast Club on Wednesday 12th April. It will recommence on Monday 24th April.

The children will finish at 11.00am on Wednesday 12th April for the Easter break. They will return to school on Monday 24th April for the beginning of the Summer term.

On behalf of all the staff may I wish you and your families a very pleasant Easter break.

Yours sincerely
P Artherton
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